SERVICE UPDATE
FROM

NEW YORK BUS SALES, LLC
***********************
Complaint: 
On A3FE units there can be a vibration from the engine felt by the driver.
Cause:
The inside “doghouse” hood rubs on the oil fill of the CAT C7 engine causing the vibration to be felt and showing signs of “wear” on insulation of the hood
Correction: 
The insulation is cut and removed from where the oil fill cap has been rubbing and aluminum tape is used to re-secure the insulation 

                                                (PLEASE SEE ATTACHED PHOTOS)  
New Units delivered since March of 2005 have had this update done in manufacturing
If you find things that might help others in the industry please call or e-mail us:
CHITTENANGO – phone the Service Department at 800-962-5768 or

Daryl Wallace @ dwallace@newyorkbussales.com
Brian Lamaitis @ blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com
ROCHESTER – phone the Service Department at 800-463-3232 or
Dan Quibell @ dpquibell@newyorkbussales.com
Gary Chichester @ gchichester@newyorkbussales.com
ALBANY – phone the Service Department at 866-867-1100 or

Steve Searles @ ssearles@newyorkbussales.com
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